Associated Federal Pilots and 4011 Hwy 59, Suite C
Docking Masters of Louisiana, LLC Mandeville, Louisiana
Telephone (985) 898-1949 70471

03/04/2022

To Whom It May Concern,

As a result of the recent action taken by the USACE to deepen the Lower Mississippi River to a federal project
depth of 50’, please note the following.

The Associated Federal Pilots and Docking Masters of Louisiana recommend a maximum deep draft, freshwater, as
follows:

- 49 From Southwest Pass Sea Buoy to MM 104.7 AHP
- 48 From MM 104.7 AHP to MM 175 AHP

- 45 From MM 175 AHP to 232.4 AHP

- 40 From MM 232.4 AHP to MM 233.8 AHP

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me regarding this or any other matter.

Captain-Gregory Bush
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President

Associated Federal Pilots and Docking Masters of Louisiana
(504) 416-6727

president@federalpilots.com




